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November is here and this means the beginning of the holidays, and the end of fall. 
During this time there are a variety of holidays our families celebrate. If your family has 
a favorite, please share it with us! If there are customs that your family has, please let 
us know, and we can share those with the children. We are all looking forward to our 
Thanksgiving lunch on November 22nd. Meal times in the center are always a good time 
to socialize, share thoughts and laughter! 

We look forward to a wonderful month!  

Learning songs and 
scales with Brian’s 

Music



Kirkland
August, 2023

November 5th: Daylight 
Savings time Ends
November 10th: Closed for 
Veteran’s Day
November 12th: Diwali
November 22nd: 
Thanksgiving Lunch 
November 23-24th: Closed for 
fall holidays!

Elementary School 
Schedules & Closures

November 10th: Closed For Veteran’s Day
November 22nd: Half day, Lake Washington 

School District
November 23rd-24th: Thanksgiving 

Vacation

Play is an important part of development, and where is a better place to play 
than outside and in nature! The children learn so much from outside play. 
There is a lot of imagination going on, kids working together to build large 
“houses”, running becomes a game of superheroes, and we can’t forget the 
large motor skills the children are learning when they are throwing balls, 
climbing and riding their trikes. They are in a whole different world when they 
are playing outside. The creating and pretend just doesn’t end!

During November we will be exploring the 
environments  that we see every day, including the mountains, beaches and forests. This 

engages the children in nature and how it adds to our life, and the science that goes with it. 

Traveling is a big part of November for some families, and we will be talking about the fun 
times we will have during the holidays, the places we will go and wish we could go. We also 

talk a lot about families during November as well. 



Our waddler room is doing a fun 
song and dance called El Mango 
Relajado. The song is in Spanish 
and has a great Latin beat! The 
kids groove to it and love to do 
motions that go with the song.

Every day we step into the classroom, 
with our curriculum, art project and 
circle time ready to go. We look forward 
to the children exploring the materials 
that we have provided for them, 
observe them with the materials, and 
hearing that moment where a child’s 
mind seems to click! It’s as exciting for 
us as it is for them. We love sharing that 
part of their life and making a 
difference. 

November

Henry’s sunflower art

Ms. Rebecca
Ms. Rebecca has been at Lil’ People’s World 
since 2012, making it 11 years for her here! 

The children love her science and activities. It 
is great having Rebecca on our team at LPW 

Kirkland!
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